KIBABII UNIVERSITY

OFFICE OF THE REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

Internal Memo

From: Registrar, AA

Date: 10th March, 2022

To: All Students

Ref: KIBU/ACA/ICT/CORR.16/VOL.1

SUBJECT: VISIT BY LENOX GENERAL SUPPLIES OVER THE STUDENTS LAPTOP PURCHASE PROJECT

Lenox General Supplies, one of the Laptops vendors, is scheduled to visit Kibabii University on Tuesday 15th March 2022 to talk to Students and Staff about SLPP products.

The event will take place in Auditorium C starting at 9 a.m.

Please avail yourself for the visit so that your concerns can be addressed.

Prof. Ernest S. Mohochi

REGISTRAR, ACADEMIC AFFAIRS

